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SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 
 

An ISO 45001 : 2018 Certified Institution 

NOTICE  

CLASSES NURSERY TO V 

Dear Parents, 

 

The ongoing pandemic situation has taught us all to conform to the new mode of 

the teaching learning process through virtual classes. It is indeed the concerted 

efforts of all the stakeholders of the institution alike, that the pupil-teacher-parent 

connect remains strong in our School even in these trying times.  

 

The lockdown has resulted in added responsibilities for all of us, and especially 

for you, dear parents, who are now having to play the role of both mentors at 

home as well as teacher-substitutes for your wards. 

 

To help you cope with this added responsibility and enable you to infuse 

positivity in your children, we would like you to attend a virtual workshop titled 

‘Staying Positive: A Guide for Parents’ which will be conducted by the School 

Counsellor, Mrs. Anju Chirimar. The discussion will be followed by an 

interactive question-answer session. The timing for the webinars will be from 

4.00 pm to 5.00 pm and the schedule for the same is as follows:  

 

Classes Nursery I and Nursery II  - Monday, July 12, 2021  

Classes Transition and Class I  - Wednesday, July 14, 2021  

Classes II & III  - Friday, July 16, 2021  

Classes IV & V  - Monday, July 19, 2021  

 

Since the webinar can accommodate only a certain number of people, you are 

requested to kindly register yourselves at the earliest for the dates applicable to 

your child’s class through the registration link sent to you through the school app 

 

Thank you. 

 

Principal 

08.07.2021   


